
Merrylands News 
Friday 6th October 2023 

Dear Parent/Carers, 
 
Welcome to out first newsletter of the new academic year. Please see 

below a message from Sean Tobin CEO of Berlesduna Trust regarding 

the RAAC situation.  

 

I want to reassure you that whilst nobody expected or welcomed the 
news that we have RAAC at Merrylands the school is committed to 
make the current situation as positive as possible for your children, 
whilst prioritising their safety.  I would like to thank the team at James 
Hornsby for their enormous support  which has meant face to face edu-
cation has been able to happen for all children. The Trust Estates and 
Facilities Manager and Mrs Robinson are working closely with the DfE to 
ensure there is a speedy and safe return to education on the Merrylands 
site.  I thank you for your support and for continuing to work in partner-
ship with Merrylands to ensure the best for your children. 
 
Mr S. Tobin—CEO Berlesduna Academy Trust 
 
 

Have a lovely weekend and we shall see you all Monday. 

Mrs Robinson 

 

 

  

Autumn Term at Merrylands Primary School 

Acorn Class: Whole Class 

Sunflower: Halle-Mae P 

Daisy Class: Ollie L 

Daffodil Class: Joshua P 

Ladybird Class: Elsie-Rae V 

Dragonfly Class: Joanne A 

Butterfly Class: Luis D-C 

Sycamore Class: Grace T 

Oak Class: Mark O 

Maple Class: Leon L 

Lake Class: Nina A 

Ocean Class: Kiera B 

River Class: Alaine M 

Amazon Class: Iulian P 

Snowdonia Class: Kirah D 

Eagle Class: Alexandru T 

Falcon Class: Thomas D 

Adventurer Class: Ray B 

Explorer Class: Thomas T 

Star of the Week 

Attendance 
school Attendance Target:  97.00% 

This week’s Attendance:      94.45% 

Remember….   If your child is absent, a call must be made to the School Office EVERY school day 

that your child is absent and must be reported by phone 01268 417893, via email ad-

min@merrylands-pri.essex.sch.uk or ParentMail.  Please do not send a message via Seesaw or 

Tapestry. 



 

Upcoming Events 

w/b: 09.10.23 & w/b: 15.10.23—Nursery Parent Meeting 

11.10.23 - Reception - Phonics SALT Session KS1 Hall 

9:15 am—10:15 am  

Reception—Year 6 Autumn Term Parents Evening           

3:30 pm—6:00 pm 

12.10.23 - Reception Phonics SALT Session KS1 Hall   

9:15 am—10:15 am 

18.10.23 - Reception—Year 6 Autumn Term Parents 

Evening - 3:30 pm—6:00 pm 

19.10.23 - Trust Poetry Slam Celebration (Venue: Cherry 

Tree) 

w/b: 23.10.23 - October Half Term 

30.10.23 - Inset Day 

31.10.23 - Children Return to School 

-  

 

 

 

 

Did you know?  

About 75% of your brain is made 

of water. 

 

 

In Explorer we have chosen 'The Hobbit' as 
our first class book of the year. 

We are all excited to be reading an original 
text version of the J. R. R. Tolkien's famous 
book and we will be looking out for the 
differences between this book and the 
films. 



Last week Blue Peter launched their Book badge.  

Please find more information on: https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/

findoutmore/blue-peter-apply-for-a-book-badge 

To earn this badge, you must: 

- Be aged between 5-15 years old. 

- Apply for the Book badge online using the uploader form 

- Tell them about a book you have read and what you think about it. Maybe you 

liked the characters, or perhaps you enjoyed going on exciting adventures in fara-

way places. 

- Upload your illustration of a character or a scene from the story. This could be a 

drawing, painting or even digital artwork. 

 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/findoutmore/blue-peter-apply-for-a-book-badge
https://www.bbc.co.uk/cbbc/findoutmore/blue-peter-apply-for-a-book-badge

